
 

 

August 18th, 2024 

 
Dear Prospective Sponsor, 

 
The 2024 Wasilla High School wrestling season is upon us, and our athletes and coaches are beginning to prepare for another great 

season. Each year our team strives to be on the podium at the state championships, and we have done just that on five separate 

occassions. More than just competing, each year we endeavor to expand upon our experiences on and off the mat. 

 

Our program builds upon a long history of tradition while instilling a philosophy of teamwork, pride, sportsmanship, self-discipline, 

self-esteem, and hard work. It’s through this philosophy that our coaches emphasize and promote education, citizenship, and 

respect for their coaches, teammates, opponents, and the community. However, to reach our goals, we face many obstacles and 

hardships beyond the rigorous training and dedication required for the sport. It is only with the great support of the Mat-Su 

community that we can truly achieve our goals and objectives for the season. This letter is a special request for sponsorship for the 

Wasilla High wrestling team. 

 

Each year our Warrior Wrestling boosters program must make up the difference in funding received from the Mat-Su School District 

and the expenses necessary to operate a high school wrestling program. Your generous sponsorship and support provides 

equipment and materials that are not covered by the limited funding we receive from the school district. Athletes and their families 

are already required to pay a non-refundable sports fee of $250 per sport; many of whom compete in three sports per year. The 

majority of this fee covers the coaches’ stipends and transportation expenses incurred from living in Alaska. 

 
Your continued support will allow us to provide a safe, fun-filled, and competitive 2023 season by helping to fund the following areas 

where the district falls short. 

 

· New team warm-ups 
· The opportunity to take a JV team to a tournament in Valdez 
· Sponsorship of a JV tournament at WHS 

· Sponsorship of our Varsity Senior Night Dual with Chugiak  
· Team wrestling shoes and headgear for those who cannot afford it 

 

On behalf of our student athletes, we thank you for your consideration to support the Wasilla High School wrestling program. 

Please feel free to contact any of the coaches listed below with any questions about sponsorship and/or the Warrior Wrestling 

booster program. 

Respectfully, 

Ryan Moat 
Wasilla High Head Wrestling Coach Cell: 907-982-6083, Email: moat5@hotmail.com 

 
 

Please make checks payable to: WHS Wrestling Booster Club. Tax ID#: 26-1201448 
701 E Bogard Rd | Wasilla, AK 99654 | Phone: 907.352.8200 | Fax: 907.352.8280 

mailto:moat5@hotmail.com


 
 
 

 

WRESTLING SPONSORSHIP 
 

$100 Donation-Recognition on our website, facebook pages, and home tournament. 

 $250 Donation-Signed, Framed team photo for display in your business. 

Recognition on our website, facebook pages, and home tournament. 

$500 Donation-Signed framed team photo for display at your business, recognition 

on our website, facebook pages, and home tournament. 

 $1,000 Donation-Banner in the gym, signed framed team photo for display at your 

business, recognition on our website, facebook pages, and home tournament. 
 

Individual/Business Name:   
 

Contact Person:   
 

Mailing Address:   

 

Email:   
 

Phone #: 
 
 

 

THANK YOU for supporting WHS Wrestling! 

 
Please make checks payable to: WHS Wrestling Booster Club. Tax ID#: 26-1201448 


